
Question on Notice 
 

No. 527 
 

Asked on Tuesday, 14 July 2015 
 
 

MR PEGG asked the Minister for Main Roads, Road Safety and Ports and Minister for Energy 
and Water Supply (HON M BAILEY) ―  
 
QUESTION: 

 
Will the Minister advise as to whether there are any plans to install flashing light school zone 
signs at the Islamic College of Brisbane?  
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Stretton for the question. 
 
The Palaszczuk Government remains committed to the flashing school zone signs program 
initiated by the Bligh Government in 2011. 
 
Islamic College of Brisbane has been approved for the installation of flashing school zone signs 
in the Acacia Road school zone.  These signs will be installed during the 2015-16 financial year.  
 
 
 
 
 


